
 

 

Friday 6th December 2024 

‘Grow in the Grace and Knowledge of our Lord Jesus Christ’ 2 Peter 3: 18 

 

Christmas services  

Taking place at St John's Church this year. 

 

 Sunday 8th December Christingle Service in St John's Church, 

10.00am. The school choir will be singing, and some of the 

children have been busy making the Christingles. Please do 

come along and join the service. 

 

 Sunday 15th December Carols by Candlelight in St John's 

Church, 6.00pm 

 

 Tuesday 24th December Carols, Crib & Communion in St 

John's Church, 4.00pm 

 

 

Support for the Local Foodbank 

This year the Living Waters Foodbank are asking for the following support. They would like to 

provide ‘Take home’ hampers to keep vulnerable pensioners warm and well this winter. 

Are you able 

to donate 

any of the 

following as 

part of our 

ongoing 

support for 

the 

foodbank?- 

 Wheat heat packs 

 Fluffy socks 

 Lap blankets 

 Hot cup 

 Hats and gloves 

Please send any donations as soon as possible. Thank 

you for the blankets received already.  

 

Non-uniform on Wednesday in return for a donation for the Christmas bingo- this can be 

chocolate, Christmas ornaments etc. please bring into school on Wednesday 11th 

December.  

 



 

 

The children, staff and volunteers thoroughly enjoyed the trips to the theatre this week. The 

Jungle Book and Rapunzel; both excellent productions. Once again, the children were great 

ambassadors for our school.  

 

It was great to see so many of you come to the annual ‘switch on’, very well done to all the 

children who performed throughout the evening. Many raffle tickets sold which is great- all 

monies go towards school funds. There is an extensive list of prizes, tickets will be sold over 

the next couple of weeks at the bingo, the nativity and the draw will take place after the 

6pm performance on Tuesday 17th December.  

 

 

 

 

Upcoming dates for your diary 

  

Events 

Wednesday 11th December  NON uniform  

Thursday 12th December  Christmas bingo from 5.30pm letter has been sent home 

Tuesday 17th Christmas 

performance  

2pm and 6pm performances look out for the letter to 

purchase tickets – Tickets needed 

Thursday 19th December  Christmas dinner day  

Carol service in church at 9am 

Children can wear Christmas jumpers- donate £1 to ‘Save 

the Children’  

Friday 20th December  Christmas party day – children can wear party clothes 

Friday 20th December End of term- school closes at 2pm  

Tuesday 7th January  School reopens  

 

 

 

PTFA Events … 

 

Thursday 12th December from 5.30pm  Christmas bingo 


